
 
 

 

 

Martha’s Kitchen CEO Compensation 
It is the practice of Martha’s Kitchen to review the CEO’s compensation on an annual 

basis. The Executive Committee comprising of the President, Vice-President, Secretary 
and Treasurer meets annually to review salary surveys such as the attached from the 2020 
Nonprofit Compensation Associates. At the Executive Committee’s sole discretion, the 
CEO salary may be changed based on his/her performance and in parity with equivalent 
sized nonprofit organizations in the Bay Area and comparable demographics. The CEO 

has the right to appeal by providing an explanation of the basis for appeal in writing 
addressed to the President of the Board of Directors. The Executive Committee has 5 

business days to respond to aforementioned appeal. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 






